[ﬂ Outlook

Re: Inland Wetland PGP Notification

From Lisa Mariakakis <lisa@thepondandlake.com>

Date Fri 8/15/2025 1:57 PM

To  Gary Goeschel <ggoeschel@eltownhall.com>; Jeff Stahl <jeff@thepondandlake.com>; Nicholas McMahon
<nick@thepondandlake.com>; deep.aquaticherbicides@ct.gov <deep.aquaticherbicides@ct.gov>;

deep.boating@ct.gov <deep.boating@ct.gov>; deep.inland.fisheries@ct.gov <deep.inland.fisheries@ct.gov>;
Cooley, Yolanda <Yolanda.Cooley@ct.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

| am giving notification to treat the following lake / permit on or around 8/26/25:

Pattagansett Lake
289 Boston Post Rd.
East Lyme, CT
Aqua-2023-272REV

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you!

[+ photograph P 203-885-0184
E Lisa@thepondandlake.com
The Pond and Lake Connection

1112 Federal Road
Brookfield, CT 06804

Lisa Mariakakis
Office Manager

www.thepondconnection.com

[ofacebook icon [Jotwitter icon
L#.youtube icon |, instagram icon




